Ms. Frances Fitzgerald T.D.,

Minister for Justice & Equality, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Dublin 2. 

Our Ref M23/0615
10th June 2015
Re:  Motion agreed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council (M23/0615)

Dear Minister,

The following Motion was AGREED at the meeting of South Dublin County Council held on the 8th June 2015:-
“That this Council notes that of the approximately 300 individuals who have complained about Garda handling / mishandling of various issues, which issues have been the subject of a review by a panel of seven Barristers set up by the Minister for Justice in or around September 2014, the complainants and / or their representatives have in many instances sent in specific letters to the Minister for Justice but have simply been met with general responses which do not deal with the specific queries raised, and this Council, in recognition of the very significant frustration and anguish suffered by the complainants in the absence of knowledge as to the process set out by the Minister hereby calls upon the Minister to ensure that specific responses to specific queries are given to the complainants and / or their representatives, as a matter of urgency”.

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience. Please quote our reference on any correspondence.  
Yours sincerely

_________________________________
Tom O’Neill
Meeting Administrator
Corporate Services Department
